
New Sunday School Classes 

Sometimes you have to make things up as you go along.  As the famous chiropractor once said, “Life is 

just one adjustment after another.”  

We are making adjustments as we go, launching new Sunday morning Bible classes.   

Back on September 7, we launched a new ministry with a “Kick-off for Kids Sunday.”  Here was our 

intent: to have something in place for children who were middle school aged and under on a Sunday 

morning. Our original design was to have these opportunities for kids during the Sunday morning 

sermon.   But we still had nothing in place for older teens.  When some older teens did arrive, we 

wanted a time for them to be together.  And so we have begun a Sunday morning class which starts at 

10:00a.m to coincide with an existing adult class.  Where would we put them? That was the prayer. 

The answer came from our neighbors next door who are allowing us to use a couple of rooms for 

Sunday school on Sunday mornings. With the additional space, we have also moved the middle school 

class to the ten o’clock hour.  And now we will look to start another adult class geared for those who 

might bring their own children to the Sunday school hour.  

We ask that you pray for these young teens and their leaders to build a vital ministry here at Oconee 

River. It’s tough getting new classes going.  It requires a great commitment to work through the highs 

and lows of launching a new ministry. Pray for these folks with all your might. 

 


